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1. Students of the Month for February and March 

 

The character theme of February was Respectful. 

 

Congratulations to the following students for being voted as the Feb. Student of the Month: 

K - Autumn Winter 7 - Mia Viau 

1 - Kaylin Kasper 8 - Susie Sexton 

2 - Easton Bauer 9 - Dawson Elbers 

3 - Oly Olsen  10 - Shelby Darlington 

4 - Kaylee Nelson 11 - Stetson White 

5 - Karmen Kasper 12 - Chris Foster 

6 - Lisa Petersen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The character theme of March was Inquisitive. 

 

Congratulations to the following students for being voted as the March Student of the Month: 

K - Penny Treadway  7 - Brayden Taylor 

1 - Brantley Tolleson  8 - Whitaker Gray 

2 - Amelie Franciosi  9 - Kyra Hinchberger 

3 - Jaxxon O'Brien  10 - Gavin Taylor 

4 - Kami Easton  11 - Kylie McVay 

5 - Edwin McGee 12 - Gerald Peck - Cleveland 

6 - Lucius Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2. OSAS State Testing 

 

We will be starting the major haul of state testing this week.  In the month of April, students in grades 3 – 

8 and 11 will be taking the OSAS ELA testing, and in May, will be taking the OSAS Math test.  We have 

staff trained to administer the test, which will be done in the library and both resource rooms, and all 

accommodations will be in place for those students who require them.  Thank you to the staff for their 

flexibility in moving rooms and helping us complete this state and federal requirement. 

 

3. K – 4 OMSI Planetarium Visit 

 

On Tuesday, April 1st, OMSI visited Alsea Elementary and did a presentation on the stars and galaxy in 

the mobile Planetarium that they brought.  Students in grades K – 4 attended this presentation.  This 

assembly was purchased through the SIA grant for STEM and enrichment activities.  Thank you to Ms. 

Pinion for setting this activity up for our students. 

 

4. Leadership Activity 

 

For the month of March, our Leadership class did a fundraiser for their class.  

They sponsored a coin drive in the school, with all the grades putting coins 

in to either have Mr. Harris/Ms. Nieraeth or Mr. Schlechter/Mr. 

VanDerZwan to get slimed.  Winning by $5, Mr. Harris and I were slimed!  

The class earned $200 that will help fund Leadership activities for the 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. 4th Grade to Clemens Park 

 

This winter, Mrs. Treadway and her 4th grade class, working with 

ODFW, raised trout in a classroom tank.  Right before Spring Break, 

the class then went to the Fish Hatchery to tour the facilities and see 

the growth of fish from eggs to adults, as well as released their fish 

that they had been raising in the classroom into the Alsea River.  They 

were also able to dissect and discuss the anatomy of a trout as well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


